
City of Astoria 
11th St CSO Separation Project 
 

 

PROJECT UPDATE 

Construction of the City of Astoria’s 11th Street CSO Separation project was substantially 
complete in December 2013. Since that time the contractor, Tapani, Inc., has been working on 
completing final punch list items that include corrective work and unfinished tasks. It is 
anticipated that all items of work will be completed by June. 
 
As part of this effort, Tapani will be doing paving adjustments and necessary sidewalk 
replacement at the intersection of 8th St and Franklin. This work is scheduled to begin on 
Monday and could take up to two weeks to complete. During this time 8th St will be closed 
between Franklin and Grand. The intersection of 8th St and Franklin will be closed during active 
construction then reopened in the evening and on weekends. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cindy 

  
Cindy D. Moore, PE 
City of Astoria 
1095 Duane St. 
Astoria, OR 97103 
(503) 338-5173 

 


